Jennifer Brock

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Permit # SFD1903-0007

Hey Jennifer,

Steve Thomas <SouthernConcrete@windstream.net>
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:54 AM

Jennifer Brock

Change Sub Contractor

I need to remove Double J Plumbing from this permit and add C&M Plumbing please.

C&M Plumbing

5431 US 117 Alt Hwy
Mt. Olive, NC 28365
Ph. 919-658-6109
#19887

Michael Spurgeon

Thanks
Steve Thomas
919-906-4069



